
Hello,

I would like to raise my objection to the proposal to build house on the Limes Farm Green for 
the following reasons:

This area has always been designated as an area of parkland for the residents.  For children to 
play and people to walk their dogs.

Apart from affecting the beauty of the estate it will add considerably to the infrastructure of 
the community.

It will affect congestion on the roads.  One road in and one road out. The road that was 
opened adjacent to Manor road led to a cattle run of people trying to avoid the traffic lights 
and I believe was closed after a few weeks.

It will affect services at the medical centres leading to longer waiting times for appointments if 
more people are living on the estate. It will also affect pharmacies who are already incredibly 
busy.

It will affect school placements and I believe the school has a contract with the council to 
provide green space for the children.  This is in the schools manifesto with the government to 
provide safe space for the children.  Where will the council provide this extra space if houses 
are built on the field.

Safety.  the air ambulance land on the green for emergencies .  Where will it land if there are 
houses on the field.

Transport.  There is one bus that serves the area.  One bus will not cater for more people.
Parking.  Parking is a problem already on the estate.  More cars will not help the environment 
and safety of residents.

I hope these comments will be considered.

Lorraine Clarke (MRS)
…Redacted…


